
Town of Halifax, MA 
499 Plymouth Street 

Halifax, MA 02338 

 

HIGHWAY BARN ROOF REPAIR PROJECT 
AMENDMENT #01 – ON-SITE VISIT – APRIL 25TH, 2022 

 

The Town of Halifax has scheduled an on-site visit to the Halifax 

Highway Barn, 60 Hemlock Lane, Halifax, MA 02338 to go over the 

project specifications and to ask any questions related to the project. 

 

The on-site visit is scheduled for Monday, April 25th, 2022 at 12 pm at 

the Halifax Highway Barn, 60 Hemlock Lane, Halifax, MA 02338. 

 

Additional on-site visits may be scheduled in the future and will be 

posted as soon as possible. 

 

Please call Scott Materna, Director of Building Maintenance at (781) 

293-1745 or e-mail Scott.Materna@halifax-ma.org if you have any 

questions, comments, and/or concerns. 
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